



Lancaster University Archery Club

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date – 17th February 2023

Time – 6.00pm

Week of Meeting: 15

Chair: Adam Pettigrew

Location: Furness

Invitees: Adam Pettigrew (AP), Lucy Clarke (LC), Sky Beardmore (SB), Thea Moores (TM), Liam Wylie (LW), Daniel Hudson (DH), Jamie Walker (JW), Katie Roadknight (KR), Konstantinos Charalambous (KC), Grace Sage (GC)

Members Present: Adam Pettigrew, Lucy Clarke, Sky Beardmore, Thea Moores, Liam Wylie, Daniel Hudson, Jamie Walker, Jesse Phillips

Agenda:

- Officer Reports
- Eligibility of Members to Run for Exec
- Vlada's Invoice
- Confirming Jesse as Returning Officer
- NEUAL – Indoor Range
- AOB

Motion:

Officer Reports

LC – sorted transport for tomorrow, answered a few questions about BUCS. Been asking people about BUTC

SB – cheques to be paid

TM – sorted Jesse's taxi for BUCS. Talked to Sophia about BUCS

KR – week 4 of the beginners course today



LW – arrows are at northern so Nye will be collecting in 2 weeks. Been messaging Kudos about hoodies and the like

JW – made some posts

GS – bar crawl social was a success, about 12 people at Greizedale bar and then 4 went to Sugar after. Been looking at other ideas for socials that are more inclusive for those who don't drink

Eligibility of members to run for exec

LW – concerned about Dave running for the exec. As he is not a student we are not obliged to accept his nomination

The exec voted to allow him to run

6 in favour, 3 against

Vlada's invoice

KR – Vlada has sent us the invoice for term 1 and have forwarded it to SB and AP. Just wanted to check it had been seen

AP – will forward it to the correct person at the SU

Confirming Jesse as returning officer

LW - Jesse has offered to be the runner of the AGM as the returning officer and is going to give an annual report as they were still on the exec for two terms

AP – Anna is not going to give a report

NEUAL – indoor range

LC – Phillip wants to know what our range is like

DH – we have 10 ready to go – all foam. We usually put out 3 or 4 each side



Jesse - as long as the sport centre knows a couple months before hand, they will sort out the barrier and curtain prior to

AOB

Alex Gaffney (from messages) – welfare officer needs adding exec positions

Meeting adjourned – 6.21